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Van Hornesville, N.Y.
May 18, 1962

Mr. Herb Ellis

Paddock Pool Builders Inc.
P.0. Box 5101

Albany 5, N.Y.

Dear Mr. BEllis,

I have been in Van Hornesville:
this past week and have tried every day to get
in touch with you by telephone. I had several
minor questions, but the main one was to find
out if the way was clear to proceed with grad-
ing around the pool. ‘

Apparently the last crew here did not quite

complete the coping and tile installation, the cir-

cular seat in the wadipg pool, the firesh water

line to the fillspout, and some of the connedtions

of the 3 inch return to the pool.

Mr. Dayton DeLong of Herkimer plans to do
the rough grading next week and we will proceed
with the gravel topping and decks as soon as
possible thereafter. Are there any precautions
you wish to give us on protection of your plas-
tic piping? If so, would you send me a note to
Princeton with a copy to my brother Richard at
Van Hornesville-

He is sending you today the check for the
second installment. o

Various members of the family who have seen
the pool are delighted with the shape and size
and, of course, are pressing to get it completed,

Yours truly,
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